
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 28, 2017 12:53:36 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 10:35 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Cheryl Lynch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It seems that this a sly way to override any rate credits that may be applied in future by the
government, as promised........so really no savings to the consumer!!

-- Attachment --
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